
 

Find us on Facebook for regular updates of news and information:  

facebook.com/newportjuniorschoolpta/ 

Dear parents, carers and families 

Happy New Year! Welcome to the spring term newsletter. We have many exciting events planned for this term. 

Thank you to everyone who has helped us raise money last term. Last term we raised an incredible: 

£2,588 
This money was raised from two cake stalls, the school disco, Christmas card orders, the Bags2School collection 

and the Christmas Fayre.  

Key Dates 

Friday 1 February: Cake Sale 
Wednesday 6 February: PTA Disco 

Tuesday 12 February: PTA Meeting at Waitrose Café (2pm) 
Friday 1 March: Family Book Quiz 

Friday 15 March: Cake Sale 
Friday 5 April: Mufti for an Easter Egg 

Friday 5 April: Easter Bingo  

PTA Disco 

Wednesday 6 February 

3pm–5pm 

£1 entry! 
 

Maximum £5 spending  
money please. 

 
Children to bring a change of clothes in a bag to school on the 

day to change into. 
 

We will be selling snacks, drinks and sweets.  
 

Following feedback from last term's disco we will be following 
the same format but extending the length of time in the disco. 

Years 3 and 4 will be in the disco from 3–4pm and Years 5 and 6 
from 4–5pm. Whilst not in the disco children will watch a film. 

 
Years 3/4 to be collected from the Victorian Block. 

Years 5/6 to be collected from the School Hall. 

PTA Family Book Quiz 

to celebrate book week! 

Friday 1 March (evening) 

Doors open 6.15pm for 6.30pm  
 

£5 entry per family 
(max two adults per team) 

 
Prizes for the winning team! 

 
Refreshments 

available. 
 

Fun, book-themed quiz for 
all the family! 

 
Quizmaster:  
Mr Moody. 



 

Fundraising 

As you are aware we are raising funds this academic year towards the  
refurbishment of the Quiet Area. Due to the swimming pool refurbishment 
project having to take priority, these plans have been put back a little bit.  

In the meantime we are going to fund new equipment that is needed for the 
swimming pool. The fund-raising for the Quiet Area will continue alongside 

this as there is a lot to raise!   
 

Thank you for your continued support in helping us to fund these and other 
projects. Every penny counts! 

How can you help? 

• supporting events by attending 

• making cakes 

• plating up cakes 

• help organising events 

• helping out at events such as the disco 

• attending meetings (next meeting is 2pm on Tuesday 12 February in 

Waitrose cafe) 

• If you have fundraising ideas or to offer your help speak to a member of the PTA or email us at njs.pta@taw.org.uk 

 

If you can help out at the Disco or Easter Bingo this term please let us know.  

Recycle Unwanted 

Christmas Presents 

There is a box in reception for 
unwanted Christmas presents.  

All unused / unopened gifts grate-
fully received and will be used as 
raffle prizes to raise money for 

the school. 

Thank you! 

Cake Stall 

Friday 1 February 

Friday 15 March 

Please can children bring in cakes, homemade 

or bought, on both Friday mornings. 

Plates of cakes will be sold for £1 at 3.30pm 
outside the conservatory at the entrance to the 

playground. 

Mufti for an Easter Egg 

Friday 5 April 
All children can come into school in 

mufti on this day in exchange for an 

Easter Egg for tombola prizes for the 

Easter Bingo. 

 

PTA Family Easter Bingo 

Friday 5 April (evening) 

Doors open 6.15pm  
 

Eyes down 6.30pm 
 

Easter Egg Bingo prizes to be won! 
£1 per bingo book.  

 
 

Refreshments available. 
Easter Egg Tombola – £1 a go – everyone a winner! 
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